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CLUB OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS...
President Don Peterson K1VXX
Vice President Daniel Young KE4YHE
Secretary Jim Russell
Treasurer Kay Russell N8WMP
Board Members: Robert Walstrom WBOGVM

Joe Staples VE3GSL
Walt Augustat 2yrs. WASLT
Rep.Trustee/Licensee Roger Brown KAI1IIP
Mailing Karen Hewitt N8VWN
Gerald Hewitt WB8GKY
Monthly Meeting

Thursday February, 26 2009. At the Lions Den 5827
Dean Dairy Rd. Zephyrhills, F1. Come at 7:00P.M.
And Chat

Meeting begins at exactly 7:30P.M.

All Ham’s, YL’s XYL’s & OM’s, are welcome

Club Dues are Past Due

Membership dues are due by January 1, 2009.

If your dues are not paid by January 1, 2009 your
membership will be put on a delinquent list and you
have no voting privileges till your dues are paid and
membership restored. Please see Kay Russell today
and get your dues paid.

Breakfast Fellowship

Thursday Mornings at 8:00A.M. All welcome, this
is a club function.

Right now we are meeting at LUPTON”S Restaurant
at 5130 Gall Blvd. Zephyrhills, Florida.

Most interesting coffee in town. SEE YA!

Ham of the year went to KE4YHE Daniel
Young, His story will be in next months news
letter do to a slow news editor!

ZAARC Club Nets

2 Meter net

Monday at 7:00PM. On 147.135+
March 2, John Duarte KG4UMK
March 9, Walt Augustat WASLT
March 16, Peter Taylor VE3JDN
March 23, Don Peterson K1VXX
March 30, Jerry Hewitt WB8GKY

10 Meter Round Table

Wednesday at 8:00PM. On 28.330khz.USB
Let’s remember to check in to our nets!

Thank You

I would like to thank all who parked cars for the the
Jefferson County, Yew York Day. Dan Young
KE4YHE, Jim Russell, & Don Peterson K1VXX, &




The Maine Day parking, Don Peterson K1VXX, Dan Young KE4YHE, Peter Taylor VE3JDN, Jerry Hewitt
WB8GKY. Those That helped with the Founders Day Parade, we want to say thanks again to Don Peterson
K1VXX, Ernie Vanselow KD4VRV, John Duarte KG4UMK, Menze Bos — Helping, Gerald Hewitt WB8GKY,

Dan Young KE4YHE, Leonard Lizotte W1LJL, Peter Taylor VE3JDN, Walt Augustat WASLT. Great Job

Zephyrhills Area Amateur Radio Club  February 26, 2009

Twenty-four members and guests were present and welcomed by the President Don Peterson K1VXX who
opened the business meeting at 7:30 PM. He then led those present in a salute to the American flag and
respectfully acknowledged the Canadian flag and mentioned our gratitude for the many Canadian members
present.

The January minutes were accepted as printed in the newsletter.

The Treasurer reported a balance of $2,425.92. Motion made and seconded to accept.

Old Business. 20/20 Return of $12.00 from last years drawing. Thank you Phil Sattler W8ARM
for being so honest. He would also like to receive a newsletter.

New Business, Kay Russell NSWMP stated she would like to make Don Halstead KA2FEP a Life
Time Member. Motion was made seconded, and carried.

Don Peterson K1VXX made a motion that Jim Russell be made Associate Member, motion was seconded and
carried.

Karen Hewitt N8VWN asked for help with the Founder Day Parade, March 14. Walt Augustat WASLT, Peter
Taylor VE3JDN, John Duarte KG4UMK, Jerry Hewitt WB8GKY, Karen Hewitt N8VWN, Dan Young
KE4YHE, Don Peterson K1VXX, and Menzie Bos all agreed to help.

Jim Coleman KF4VXO announced that he needed volunteers to park cars for Maine Day, Don Peterson
K1VXX, Peter Taylor VE3JDN, Jerry Hewitt WB8GKY and, Dan Young KE4YHE all volunteered to help.

Ham of the Year Award was presented to Dan Young KE4YHE. Congratulation Dan on a great job you have done.

Peter Taylor VE3JDN announced the list of net controllers for the month of March; John Duarte KG4UMK March
2, Walt Augustat WASLT March 9, Peter Taylor VE3JDN March 16, Don Peterson K1VXX March25,
and Jerry Hewitt WB8GKY March 30.

Roger Brown KAI1IIP reported that the equipment room at the Lions Club was cleaned up. He also reported that he
talked to Alvena Burnison KB8HJR and she sends her best to the club.

Roger Brown KA1IIP, Dan Young KE4YHE and, Don Peterson K1VXX, put an antenna up for Emery Pacheco
KE4MMA who is recovering from having a kidney removed, he is still having a lot of pain.

Peter Taylor VE3JDN won the 50/50 drawing of $12.50 he donated it back to the club. Thanks Peter.

Meeting adjourned. Respectfully submitted, Jim Russell

Zaarc News Letter by E-Mail

The ZAARC News Letter is being sent out to a few of us by e-mail. It is published in
Microsoft Word and can be e-mailed in this format or it can be sent out in PDF file format.
If you would like to receive the news letter by e-mail, please let me know who you are and
your e-mail address and what format you would like it in. Thank you G&K Hewitt
WB8GKY @aol.com




